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Thank you for calling xxxx. Our practice will re-open on xxxxx to see patients with urgent dental care needs only. As we complete additional safety requirements, we will begin to see patients for more routine dental and hygiene care. Please only contact us by phone or by email. For full details please see our website xxxxxxx. If you are calling out of hours or at weekends and have an urgent need that cannot wait, please contact NHS 111.

